
 
 
 

 
 

          July 30, 2001 
 
 
 
Gober’s Karate and Family Fitness Center 
Greenfield Road 
Brandon, Mississippi  
 
Dear Master Don, 
 
 Please accept my personal congratulations to the Gober’s Karate and Family 
Fitness Center on the training of a team of champions to participate in the European 
Martial Arts Games in Ireland.  Your hard work and dedication serve as an inspiration for 
your students to set their goals high and always do their best.   
 
 Mississippi is very proud of leaders, like you, that work so hard to improve the 
quality of life for Mississippians through education.  Your efforts combined with the 
continued support of parents and sponsors will help make Mississippi “America’s State 
of Promise.” Your teachings will forever affect the students who look to you for 
guidance.  The State of Mississippi is very proud of you and your team of champions. 
  
 Allow me to join my fellow Mississippians in congratulating you and this year’s 
Gober’s International Competition Karate Team.  You have represented your community 
and the State of Mississippi with honor and dignity. Again, congratulations to you and 
best wishes for continuing success.   
 

If I may ever be of assistance in the future, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
                  Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
                 RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/kfg 
 
 
 
 


